
Course will be held in the 103 Physiology Teaching Laboratory of the Gould Building 
(Building 116.103), Australian National University, ACT.   See maps attached.

This lab is on the lower level of the building (same level as Linnaeus Way entrance, 
downstairs from Daley Road entrance) next to reception. Signs will posted on the door.

The lab is approximately 1.5km from accommodation at the closest hotels (either Nishi or 
Novotel), but it is a pleasant 20 minute walk.

ANU requires enclosed shoes and masks to be worn in laboratories.

Course will start at 10.30 am Monday 20th June and finish at approximately 3pm Friday 
24th June. Please advise if these times do not work for your flights. ANU is about 10 
minutes by taxi from Canberra airport ($25). If driving, please advise beforehand for 
parking instructions.

Morning and afternoon teas plus lunch provided: please advise dietary needs the week 
before. Other travel and accommodation to be covered by participants.

Please bring a laptop or other device for use during the workshop (for accessing electronic 
keys and images). A link to a compendium of materials will also be provided before the 
workshop. Wifi will be available in the laboratory.

CSIRO policy currently is that only vaccinated people are allowed on CSIRO sites. A 
vaccination certificate must be sighted by a CSIRO staff member if participants wish to go 
on the tour of the national insect collection at CSIRO.

Contacts: Manda Khudhir (Manda.Khudhir@csiro.au (02) 6218 3636)

Mike Hodda (Mike.Hodda@csiro.au (02) 6246 4371)
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